
 

  

Montreal, October 21, 2024 

 

INVITATION FROM THE CHAIRMAN 

 

Dear Member, 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, I am pleased to invite you to the Extraordinary General 
Meeting (EGM) of the Compagnie mutuelle d'assurance en Église, which will be held on 
November 28 at 10:30 a.m. by videoconference.  

The purpose of this EGM is to present the Mutuelle's new nominal and visual identity, 
which was positively received at our member presentation meetings. This transition, in 
keeping with the Mutuelle's fundamental values, marks an important stage in its 
commitment to its members, their needs and its long-term future. As minor changes to the 
Mutuelle's by-laws will be necessary, you will be asked to vote on them. We therefore 
hope that many of you will join us in formalizing your Mutuelle's new identity. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 
Louis Héroux 
Chairman of the Board of Directors 
Compagnie mutuelle d’assurance en Église 


